
 

         
 
 
         July 16, 2015 
 
North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Road NE  
Suite 600, North Tower  
Atlanta, GA 30326 
Attention:  Mr. Michael Walker 
 
Subject:  NPCC Regional Entity Division Variance Comparison and 
   Second Quarter 2015 Statement of Activities 
 
Dear Michael: 
 
 The variance comparison for the period ended June 30th, 2015 is included along with Northeast Power 
Coordinating Council, Inc.’s unaudited Second Quarter 2015 Statement of Activities.  
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me via email at jhala@npcc.org or via telephone at (212) 840-1070 
should you have any comments or questions with regard to the materials provided. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 

        Jessica Hala 
 
        Jessica Hala 
        Manager, Finance and Accounting 
 
JH: jh 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Mr. Christopher Weir, CPA – NPCC Treasurer 
      Mr. Edward A. Schwerdt – NPCC President & CEO 
      Ms. Jennifer Budd Mattiello – NPCC Vice President & COO 
      ERO Finance Group 
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